
Dear Resident,

RE: Toronto Garlic Festival – Street Closure of Spadina Road and Macpherson
Avenue on Sunday, September 29, 2024

You’re Invited to the Toronto Garlic Festival, this year being hosted and presented by
the Dupont by the Castle BIA.

On Sunday, September 29, 2024, the event will take place along Spadina Road
between Davenport Road and Dupont Street, and on Macpherson Avenue from
Spadina Road to Madison Avenue.

Due to your proximity to the street closure and potential direct impact, the Dupont by the
Castle BIA wants to make you aware of the event itself, and let you know that the City of
Toronto Transportation Services, the local City Councillor, and other departments of the
City of Toronto have been notified and involved in helping bring this event to the
community. All necessary permits, including road closure and noise exemption permits
have been obtained.

Street Closure Details
Streets Closed:
Spadina Road between Davenport Road and Dupont Street
Macpherson Avenue from Spadina Road to Madison Avenue
Closure Time: Sunday, September 29 from 6:00am until 11:00pm
Event Set Up Hours: 6:00am-10:00am
Event Operating Hours: 10:00am-5:00pm
Event Tear Down: 5:00pm-11:00pm

TTC will have a diversion in place for the 127 Davenport bus route. The details of this
information will be posted to www.torontogarlicfestival.ca and the Dupont by the Castle
BIA’s social media.

We truly hope that you come out to enjoy the Toronto Garlic Festival presented by the
Dupont by the Castle BIA.

If you have any questions, please email us at bia@dupontbythecastle.ca.
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